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Progress Report October 2022 

 

The Chair and the Inquiry team have continued to hold private meetings with stakeholders this 

month. The Inquiry has also continued to receive documentation and other evidence proactively 

submitted by a variety of stakeholders. The Inquiry continues to request important documentation 

from a range of stakeholders. 

Anyone wishing to provide information can continue to send it to the Inquiry’s main email address: 

streettreesinquiry@weightmans.com.  

The Inquiry is holding a series of public hearings which are live streamed on a 30 second delay and 

can also be watched later via the recordings on our website. We will continue to add rounds of 

hearings to our schedule through 2022. All Updates can be found on our website: Independent 

Inquiry into the Street Trees Dispute | Sheffield City Council 
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